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13 April 2023 

 

 

 

 

Mr Donald Campbell 

Co-convenor 

Brisbane CBD BUG 

GPO Box 2104 

BRISBANE  QLD  4001 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Campbell 

 

 

Thank you for your letter of 9 April 2023 regarding Albert Street Plaza. I appreciate you bringing 

this to my attention. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adrian Schrinner 

LORD MAYOR 

 
Ref: LM01284-2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Building a better Brisbane ~ Protecting our lifestyle 


